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Hi Joanna,

Attached is the updated affidavit. 

The builder is still waiting on the plumbers quote. 

I will update the affidavit again when the final numbers come in. 

They are scheduled to begin windows and removing the boards from the exterior and install
new locks on the exterior doors this week. 

John. 
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